
From: Soura, Christian
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/30/2013 2:40:10 PM
Subject: DDSN Modular Ramps

                Have we ever asked them if they lease any modular ramps?  We deleted the HHS equivalent of this proviso 
last year, and the General Assembly went along with it.
 
CLS
 
 
     36.9.      (DDSN: Modular Ramps)  The Department of Disabilities and Special Needs is authorized to lease modular 
ramps in the event the department can foresee demonstrated cost-savings to the department.
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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